
Denton ISD
SAFETY & SECURITY 



Safety and 

Security 

Grant 3M Impact Resistant Film Installation 

completed November 2020 to 

campus entryways and for 

consideration for new construction

Additional Camera Entry to Middle 

School Campuses

$488,000 Grant to Enhance the 
Safety and Security of the District 
Received in Spring of 2020



Safety Drills Have 
Continued with 
Accommodations

Training of staff and students remains in place while 
emphasizing Social Distance and COVID Protocols:

Lock Down

Fire Drills

Lock Out

Shelter

Hold



Expansion 

Safety 

Audits 
I. Training Education of Students and 

Staff

II. Campus Social Distance Strategies

III. Planning Response to Cases

IV. Campus emphasis on Prescreening

V. Arrival, Dismissal, Points of Entry and 

Exit

Includes and Emphasizes District 
COVID Protocols  



Expanded Role 

Safety and 

Security Director 

Collaboration Between Denton ISD and Denton 

Police Department

 Evaluation of District and Campus Emergency 

Operation Planning

 Collaboration and Training of District’s SRO in 

all municipalities

 Ensuring that Denton ISD SRO’s are following 

Texas Education Agency  Guidelines



SRO program 
and it’s Impact

SUMMER YOUTH PROGRAM-IT’S ALL 

ABOUT RELATIONSHIPS


